
 
 

March 13, 2019 

To: House Resources Committee 

Re: Confirmation of Jerry Burnett for Alaska Board of Game 

 

Dear Co-chairs Tarr & Lincoln, and members of House Resources Committee, 

Resident Hunters of Alaska supports the appointment of Jerry Burnett to 

the Alaska Board of Game. 

Last week our board got a chance to meet with Jerry to find out more about 

his background and knowledge of hunting and wildlife management 

processes.   

We came away impressed with Jerry’s experience as a hunter and his 

involvement over the years with hunting organizations and the Board of 

Game and Advisory Committee process. Jerry had gone over all the 

proposals for the upcoming Board of Game Southcentral meeting this week 

in Anchorage and is fully prepared and up to speed for his first meeting. We 

believe he will be an asset to the Board and well represent Southeast Alaska. 

We ask you to forward his name for confirmation to the joint session. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Richards 

Executive Director Resident Hunters of Alaska (RHAK) 

(907) 371-7436 

info@residenthuntersofalaska.org 

 

 

 

 

 


